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17 October 2013 Official Information Request No. 9000125592 
(Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
Mr Barry Levesque 
Caldwell and Levesque Electrical 
PO Box 9688 
Auckland   1149 
 

Via email: fyi-request-1161-aa5ada2d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Levesque 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

Electrical Tender - 135 Albert Street, Auckland Central 

I refer to your email, which we received on 25 September 2013, requesting the name of the 
successful electrical tenderer and a summary of the electrical tender package bids. 

The sub-trade tender package for the electrical works in regards to the refurbishment of 135 
Albert Street was awarded to Bishman Electrical Ltd.  

Fletcher Construction, as main contractor, is responsible for running the sub-trade tenders 
for the re-fit of 135 Albert Street.  All sub-trade tenders were conducted by the main 
contractor and therefore they hold the detailed information pertaining to the electrical tender 
bids. 

We therefore refuse your request subject to Section 17(e) of the Act, that the document 
alleged to contain the information requested does not exist or cannot be found. 

Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request, you 
have the right to seek an investigation and review by way of complaint to the Ombudsmen 
under section 27(3) of the Act.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Nicole Miell 
Official Information Advisor 
Public Information Office 
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